
 

 
  

PROCEEDINGS OF THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS OF MITCHELL COUNTY, IOWA  
Thursday, April 9, 2009 
 

A Board of Supervisors meeting convened at 10:00 a.m. with all members present. Also present was Jim Hyde, 
Jim Wherry and representatives of companies bidding on the road projects. Motion by Voaklander, second by Walk to 
approve the agenda. All voted aye. 

County Engineer Jim Hyde proceeded to open the bids for the 2009 road projects. There were a total of six bids 
received. After opening the bids the County Engineer took the bids to his office to re-check the figures. The bid will be 
awarded at the April 14th Board of Supervisor meeting. 

Meeting adjourned at 10:35 a.m. 
 

                                                                                                                                                            
Lowell Tesch - Mitchell County Auditor                      Bob Marreel – Chair Board of Supervisors         


